

Name: _____

1st test - 2022 - Cutting edge elementary
Units: 1 - 2 - 3

Activity 1 -

Listen to some information about four people from different parts of the world. Read the forms below and choose the correct option. There's an example done for you (0)

People around the world

Example:

Name: Carlos / Jason / Tom

John

Surname: (1) Wilson / Willson / Wilzzon

Age: (2) 25 / 55 / 35

Favourite object: (3) his laptop / his memory stick / his mobile phone



Jane

Date of birth: (4) 13th June 1983 / 30th July 1982 / 30th June 1983

Phone number: (5) 977378823 / 977378239 / 977365823

Starts work at: (6) 7.30 / 7.45 / 8.00



Laura

Job: (7) Shop assistant / Waiter / Businesswoman

Favourite person : (8) her sister / her best friend / her daughter



Activity 2-

Read about these people's homes and do the exercises that follow.



0-

I live with my friends in a flat on the Côte d'Azur, in the south of France. From Monday to Friday I go surfing in the mornings if the weather is OK, in the afternoon I work in the city centre. On Fridays, after work, I go with my friends to have dinner at a restaurant or to a dance club or karaoke bar. I often go to bed at 10.30 pm.



1-

I live in Essex, in England with my best friend Carlos. We live in a big countryside house with a big garden. I work for a big company in London, I go to work from Monday to Friday by train. I am an engineer, I love my job. I also love Essex, but here there aren't as many shopping centres or museums as in London. I often go to bed at 9.30 pm.



2-

My husband Luke and I live in a flat in Brussels, the capital of Belgium. In my city, there are a lot of buildings and cars. There are also some big shopping centres and supermarkets. Luke usually goes to the supermarket which is near our home to do the shopping. I don't like going shopping, so we agreed that he is in charge of this chore. There are also some great cinemas and theatres nearby, we love to watch films and plays. We typically go out on Fridays and Sundays together or with our friends. There is also a big local park. When the weather is good we have a picnic with our family on Sundays. I often go to bed at 10.30 pm.



3-

My family and I live in a cottage in Australia. I live with my daughter Maria and my 3 dogs. In summer we usually get up very early and have breakfast in a park which is 2 blocks away. At the weekends we like going for a walk with our dogs, riding our bikes or rowing a boat. I often go to bed at 11.30 pm.

(A) Read the texts and match each text to the corresponding picture. Be careful. There are extra pictures. There's an example done for you (0).



(B) Read the texts again and answer with the correct name. You can use the names more than once. There's an example done for you (0).

- Who goes surfing? (0) Tom
- Who lives in a flat? (1) _____ (2) _____
- Who lives in a cottage? (3) _____
- Who goes to bed late? (4) _____
- Who usually goes out on Fridays and Saturdays? (5) _____
- Who goes to work by train? (6) _____
- Who doesn't like going shopping? (7) _____

Activity 3- (A) Read more about John and choose the correct option.
There's an example done for you (0).



Hi, (0) I'm / He's / We're John. (1) These/ This / Those is my favourite video game, (2) it's/ she's / he's called Don't Starve together. Willow (3) are /am /is my favourite character. She (4) have / has / is long hair. She has (5) a / an / the teddy bear called Bernie which protects her against evil ghosts. She (6) liking / likes / like fire, she always carries a lighter with (7) her / him / you.



(B) Find out more about Laura .Match the questions with the answers. Be careful, there are extra answers. There's an example done for you (0).

- 0-What's your name?
1-What's your address?
2-How old are you?
3-What is the weather like in your country in January?
4-How many brothers or sisters have you got?
5-Do you get up early at the weekend?

- a- I'm thirty years old
b- It's rather hot
c- I'm fine, thank you
c- I've got a daughter
d- No, I get up around midday
e- I'm Laura
g- I've got three siblings
h- It's Mrs Smith 98 Shirley Street.

0- e 1- ____ 2- ____ 3- ____ 4- ____ 5- ____

Activity 4-

Read more about Tom and choose the correct option. There's an example done for you (0).

0- My name is Tom. Tom - Timothy - Theo

1- I am _____. France - French - Franch

2- This is my _____. His name's Jimmy.

daughter - son - father



3- I get up at _____ every day
quarter to six - quarter past six - half past six

4- Then I have _____. lunch - breakfast - dinner

5- I _____ to work by car go - live - do

6- I always take my wallet, my keys and my _____.
bag - tissues - bottle of water



7- I am learning Chinese, I _____ very hard. do - study - learn

8- At weekends I like to go to the _____.
-swimming pool -beach -street market



Activity 5- Writing task.

Choose either A or B.

Write about 60 to 90 words.

(A) You have a new English friend. Write an email telling him/her more about yourself.

Don't forget to mention:

- Your name, age and nationality
- Your family
- Your job/studies

(B) Write an email to an English friend telling him/her about life in your town. You can use these questions to help you.

Where do you live?

Is it big or small?

What is it there? (park, shopping centre, cinema, etc)

What time do shops open and close?

Option: _____